
NEWSLETTER
POP UP YOUTH CENTRE GRAND 
OPENING
On Monday 25th November, we hosted a Grand
Opening of our new Pop-up Youth Centre space at
the Wongan Hills CRC. Over 25 youths attended
with guest appearances from Mrs Yeats and Miss
Marshall (who is a very competitive ping pong
player), Cr Stuart Boekeman, CEO Sam Dolzadelli,
Constable Adam Winter from the Wongan Hills
Police and parents.
This idea was developed and inspired through ideas
presented by students at the school and through
youth engagement. Thanks to Lorraine Lobo and
the Wongan Hills Youth Group for support of this
initiative.
We would like to thank the Wongan Hills Progress
Association and Wongan Hills Rotary Club for their
funding support with assisting to purchase the
items for this space. Wongan Hills Progress
Association were also successful in a grant
application through CBH which also helped to
support our idea. 
The Shire have identified there is gap in our small
town for a safe space for youths to hang out. We
hope this space will be well used, respected and our
youths will enjoy hanging out here when it is open.
We will be opening the space during set days in
school holidays and once a month during term time
on the first Wednesday of each month. This space is
open to young people in years 7 and up to the age
of 18. 
We look forward to seeing the success of this
initiative and how this space evolves over the next
year.

CORELLA CULL
West Australian Field & Game Association will
be carrying out a corella cull for the
management and control of corellas within
our area. This management strategy is in place
for pest control due to the damage and impact
on social and environmental issues caused. 

When:
Saturday 30th November - 9.00am to
5.00pm

Please note Police are aware and all safety
measures will be in place for the shoot. West
Australian Field & Game Association are an
accredited organisation for the culling of
corellas. 
ACCESS RESTRICTIONS:
Please be informed that the upcoming shoot
event is NOT open to the public. Once the cull
begins at the specified times mentioned
above, there will be NO access to the pavilion
and football ovals. Additionally, the reserve
north of Waddington-Wongan Hills Road and
at the rear of the hospital will also be
restricted.
For your convenience, we have provided
detailed shoot maps in the pictures attached,
highlighting the restricted areas. Your
understanding and cooperation are greatly
appreciated to assist in making it a smooth
and safe event for everyone.
For more information please visit:
https://www.wongan.wa.gov.au/corella-
management.aspx
If you have any other queries relating to this,
please contact our office on 9671 2500.
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CONSTRUCTION CREW - Wongan Cadoux
Road - 1km Reconstruction. Traffic
management in place.

MAINTENANCE GRADERS   -   Area 1 - Craig Road
and Lake Hinds North Road.    
Area 2 - Manmanning Road and Moonijin West
Road.  Traffic management in place.

BACKHOE CREW   -   Railway Dam Pipeline
Upgrade. Traffic management in place.

MAINTENANCE CREW   -   Wongan Cadoux Road
and Hospital Road - Pothole Repairs. Traffic
management in place.

TOWN MAINTENANCE - Various Locations Street
and Verge Maintenance.

UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS

STAY IN TOUCH
08 9671 2500
www.wongan.wa.gov.au
shire@wongan.wa.gov.au
Cnr Quinlan Street & Elphin Crescent
PO Box 84
Wongan Hills WA 6603

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

Lynnies Leaving Communi-Tea
Tuesday 17th December - 10.00am - CRC Function
Room

Ordinary Council Meeting
Wednesday 18th December - 3pm - Council Chambers

Australia Day Community Fun Day
Sunday 26th January - 12.00-6.00pm - Wongan Hills
Memorial Swimming Pool

CURRENT ROADWORKS

CUSTOMER SATISFACTION SURVEY
This week the Shire has released a Customer
Satisfaction Survey to gain insight into the
community's current perception of the Shire's
customer services. Responses to this survey will
influence improvements to our service delivery
and we would appreciate your time to carry out
the survey to assist us.
The survey is available online at the below link
or by scanning the QR code:
www.surveymonkey.com/r/35LGGQZ
Hard copies are available at the Shire
Administration Office and Wongan Hills CRC. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS
NOMINATIONS CLOSING SOON!
Nominations are now open for the 2025
Community Service Awards! Do you know a
Citizen, Young Citizen, Community Event or
Community Group who has shown
outstanding dedication and service to our
community this year?

Visit our website for all the information you
need, nomination form and guidelines:
https://www.wongan.wa.gov.au/council/govern
ance/communityserviceawards.aspx

Nominations close Sunday 1st December 2024!


